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The Next in our Series of Parent Workshops 
 

MINDFULNESS 
Workshop led by Dr. Todd Cunningham 
 

Mindfulness is a practice that can help children with learning 
disabilities manage stress and anxiety. The critical aspect of 
mindfulness is the ability to focus on this moment – the “here and 
now.” Students with learning disabilities spend a lot of time 
worrying about what has gone wrong in the past and fretting over 
challenges they anticipate in the future. Some panic just thinking 
about an assignment in reading, writing, or math. The advantage 
of practicing mindfulness is that it gives your child a tool to self-
calm and the ability to focus on what is currently happening, 
rather than past worries or future fears. He or she can then use 
other learned strategies for managing the situation at hand.  
 
Thursday, February 16 at 6:30 P.M. 
Room 215 Sudbury Secondary School 
154 College Street  

Dr. Todd Cunningham is a faculty member in the Applied 
Psychology and Human Development department of the Ontario 
Institute for Studies in Education at the University of Toronto. He 
completed his Postdoctoral Fellowship at the Hospital for Sick 
Children after earning a Ph.D. in Clinical Psychology from the 
University of Toronto. 
 

Thousands of educators have used Todd’s expertise to optimize 
instruction. More have attended his guest lectures, keynote 
addresses and conference presentations, or watched him regularly 
on news outlets, like the CBC and Global TV as a special 
education expert. 
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